
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     sjm@dvclaw.com 
1750 SW Harbor Way, Suite 450 

Portland, OR 97201 

May 6, 2022 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:  PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Co., 
Clean Energy Implementation Plan. 
Docket UE-210829 

Dear Executive Director Maxwell: 

Pursuant to the Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments issued on 
January 7, 2022, in the above-referenced docket, the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers 
(“AWEC”) writes this letter to notify the Commission that AWEC will not be submitting 
opening comments on PacifiCorp’s Clean Energy Implementation Plan.  AWEC does intend to 
review the comments of other parties and will participate in future phases of this proceeding. 

Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to call. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Sommer J. Moser 
Sommer J. Moser 
Attorney for AWEC 
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